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June 4, 2019 
 
Network Change Announcement:  Northside Hospital and Gwinnett Medical Center Facilities and Ancillaries  
 
Alliant is committed to maintaining a broad and varied network to provide its members a well-qualified selection 
of providers. From time to time, however, for various reasons our provider network may change. 
 
As of July 1, the Agreement between Northside Hospital (its facilities and ancillaries) and Alliant will terminate. 
This includes: 

• Northside Hospital Atlanta 
• Northside Hospital Forsyth 
• Northside Hospital Cherokee 
• Gwinnett Advanced Surgery Center 

 
In addition, between July 1 and no later than August 15 the following Gwinnett facilities and provider groups will 
be out of network. Another notice, confirming the final effective date of the termination, will be sent once 
confirmed.  

• Gwinnett Medical Center – Duluth 
• Gwinnett Medical Center – Lawrenceville 
• Gwinnett Extended Care Center 
• Glancy Rehabilitation Center 
• Gwinnett Physician Group  
• Gwinnett Pulmonary Group  
• Gwinnett Cardiology Services  
• Gwinnett Hospital System Physician Group 
• Gwinnett Pulmonary Group 
• Gwinnett Hospital System 
• Gwinnett Internal Medicine Associates  

 
Members impacted by these changes will receive a letter notifying them of the network change. Members may 
contact Customer Service at (866) 403-2785 for assistance in finding a new, in-network provider prior to the 
termination date of July 1, 2019. Continuation of health care services from current providers may be available for 
certain members, based on qualifications. Qualifications include being in an active course of treatment or being in 
at least the second trimester of pregnancy. Continuation of care may last up to 90-days with a terminating 
provider, allowing for time to transition to an appropriate in-network provider for future care. Member may 
request a Continuity of Care form from Customer Service. Following receipt of the completed form, a medical 
director will review and respond to requests within fifteen business days.  

In keeping with our commitment, Alliant continues to work diligently with all its providers for the benefit of our 
members.  
 
Alliant members continue to have access to a broad choice of qualified providers to meet health care needs. To 
find a new provider, visit AlliantPlans.com or call Customer Service at (866) 403-2785. 



  




